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Flagstaff Road Upgrade Project  
Project Update  

Additional night works required on Friday, 2 July and Saturday, 3 July 2021.  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is upgrading Flagstaff Road, between 

Hyland Avenue and Bonneyview Road. The South Australian Government has committed $32.9 million 

towards the project, which will improve travel times, capacity and safety for all users.  

Night works are currently underway on Flagstaff Road. No work was originally planned to be carried out on 

Friday and Saturday nights. Due to recent inclement weather, night works are now also required on Friday, 

2 July and Saturday, 3 July 2021. Hours of work on these two nights are between 8pm and 6am. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will 

be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents, as much as practically possible. 

To safely facilitate these works, the Flagstaff Road northbound lane will be temporarily closed to vehicles 

and cyclists, between Elly Court and Bonneyview Road. Traffic will be detoured via Black Road and Main 

South Road. Local access will be maintained under changed traffic conditions. Southbound access will 

remain. 

Please see the maps over the page for traffic detour and local traffic access information.  

There is no change to public transport services.  

Road users are asked to plan ahead, observe signage, speed limits and the direction of traffic controllers, 

and to take extra care when travelling through the area. 

Access to properties will be maintained under these new traffic conditions, with advance notice provided if 

there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken.  

For further information please visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/flagstaffroad, contact the project team via email at 

dit.flagstaffroad@sa.gov.au or call 1300 059 639. 

With kind regards 

The Flagstaff Road Upgrade Project Team  
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Vehicle detours during night works on Friday, 2 July and Saturday, 3 July 2021 

between 8pm and 6am 
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Local vehicle access arrangements during night works on Friday, 2 July and 

Saturday, 3 July 2021 between 8pm and 6am 
 Local access to Hyland Avenue, Elly Court and properties from number 2 to 16 Flagstaff Road will be via 

southbound lane of Flagstaff Road.  

 

 Exit from Hyland Avenue, Elly Court and properties from number 2 to 16 Flagstaff Road for local traffic 

can also be via the northbound lane of Flagstaff Road. 

 


